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IMPACT REPORT FOR PERIOD January 2017 TO May 2017 

                         

 

 
Name: Kate Mills 
 
Address: Selby Civic Centre Doncaster 
Road Selby 
 
Postcode: YO8 9FT 

 

Project Title / Description:  Central Area CEF – Litter Bins & Clean-up Campaign 
 
After a consultation with Town and Parish Councils 22 places being 
identified as potential locations for additional litter bins and 19 places being 
identified for replacements 
 
 
Contact Name: Kate Mills  Tel:  

 

Grant Awarded: £9,268.57 

 

Date Awarded: January 2017 



 
 

Q1 In no more than 500 words please outline the key outcomes of your project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Q2 In no more than 500 words please demonstrate how the project has met the Community Development Plan objectives 

that were identified in the original application for funding.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see attached for locations of where the litter bins have been installed  

 

One of the Central Area CEF’s key objectives in the 2015-16 Community Development Plan was ‘Tidy Environment’ we have contributed to the achievement of 

this the Board worked in partnership with local communities and cleaned up neglected areas across the town and surrounding parishes by identifying areas that 

were in need of additional Litter bins.  

By installing additional litter bins we have made an improvement to the local environment whilst making it a safer, cleaner and greener neighbourhood for all; 

thus helping to regenerate the area. 



 
 

 

Q3 In no more than 250 words please give details of any additional benefits or objectives that the project has met that 

were not anticipated/ outlined in the original application for funding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any other comments on the project and its success: 

 

dgsdhvzvxdbfxc 

n/a 

This project has taken a while to complete, after some investigative work we established which areas had missing bins and as far as I am aware these are now 

in place. Myself and the Chair Councillor Ian Chilvers have scheduled a number of site visits to ensure this is the case and if it not, we will rectify immediately.  


